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15 May 2025 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

I am delighted to invite your child to a book fair at Fitzharrys School 11th-13th June. This is a great 

opportunity for Fitzharrys to promote the love of reading for pleasure and to introduce students to new and 

popular books.  

We would also love for the school as a whole to benefit from the book sales, and to do this we need your 

help! In order to claim free books for our library, we need to reach our goal of £300 in sales, after which 

25% of the sales can be claimed back as books for our school. If we raise £400, we will get 40% of the 

sales to claim back in books. The more we raise the more books we can claim! We will have a goal chart on 

display in the library so that the students can keep track of our progress. 

The Library will be open to students for browsing and buying during morning break and lunch break on 

11th-13th June. Please encourage your child to attend the book fair - there will be lots of great books to 

choose from, as well as a selection of stationery items. This is a great chance for them to choose a book to 

read during the summer holidays! 

Payment options:  

There are three ways to pay for the books your child wishes to buy.  

1. Cash on the day, and they can take the book/stationery right away (if their choice is available). 

2. A book fair voucher which you can buy in advance and which will act the same as cash. Please 

note, we can't give change if the total amount isn't used. Cash can be used to supplement the sale if 

the voucher isn't sufficient. 

3. Online. Your child can complete a wish list which they will take home and you can buy the books 

online. They can collect the books the next day (sales on the 13th can be claimed on the 16th). 

We are also holding a poster competition in school, where five students will each win a £5 voucher to spend 

at the book fair! 

For more details about how to buy gift vouchers or pay online please see the last page of the attached 

invitation. 

If you require any additional information, please contact me at sholt@fitzharrys.school and I will get back to 

you as soon as possible.  

Best wishes,  

Stacey Holt 
Learning Resource Centre Manager 
 

 

 

mailto:office.4127@fitzharrys.school
http://www.fitzharrys.oxon.sch.uk/
mailto:sholt@fitzharrys.school

